
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We would like to take this opportunity
to introduce ourselves. We are a team of
three School Counsellors - Charlotte,
Jen and Ranim - working across all
Doha British School campuses. 
We have spent the past few weeks
meeting lots of the students here, and
they truly are incredible children and
young people. As School Counsellors,
our primary responsibility is to promote
the academic, personal, and social
development of all students. The
counselling service at Doha British
School is designed to be preventive and
developmental. In addition to seeing
students individually, we will be
teaching skills and information in small-
group settings.
Parent information sessions will be held
after half term. Details of these will be
sent out soon. 
We look forward to offering support to
the students, staff, families and
community. 
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A welcome from the counselling team 

Dates for the Diary:
Wakra & Rawdat - Parent Information Session - 31/10/21 

Ain Khaled Primary - Parent Information Session - 01/11/21
Ain Khaled Secondary - Parent Information Session - 02/11/21

Please Contact us if you have any queries:
Charlotte.Davies@dohabritishschool.com  Jennifer.Mcclellend@dohabritishschool.com 

 Raneem.Amra@dohabritishschool.com


